Title I Parent Compact
Lawton Elementary School, Lawton Community Schools
 
As a result of our annual baseline assessment administered to all children, your child may be selected to receive additional assistance from the Title I program. In order to increase the academic gains of the participating student, the work done in Title I will require a team effort. This team is made up of teachers, parents, and students, each of which has their own separate responsibilities.
 
As a teacher, I am an important part of the team. I believe that Title I is an important part of your child’s educational program and I will support and encourage your child in the Title I program by:
* Meeting with your child on a daily basis to provide instructional strategies in reading, using quality curriculum in a positive learning environment.
* Participating in parent-teacher conferences.
* Sending home progress reports at the end of each marking period.
* Being available for questions and concerns.
 
As a parent, you are an important part of the Title I team. Your responsibilities are to support and encourage the Title I program by:
* Listening to your child read each day.
* Helping your child with reading assignments.
* Attending parent-teacher conferences, Open House, and family activity nights.
* Making sure that your child attends school regularly and on time.
 
As a student, you are an important part of the Title I team. Your responsibilities are:
* Doing your best in your work and in your behavior.
* Respecting yourself, your school, and other people.
* Coming to school prepared with your at-home assignments.
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